

Oakworth Primary School

Station Road, Oakworth Keighley BD22 7HX

T: 01535 642309 F: 01535 642199

E: office.oakworth@bronteacademytrust.org.uk
W: oakworthprimary.co.uk

GK/CM-H/CW

2nd November 2018

Year 5 R.E trip to Hall Green Baptist Chapel

Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of our R.E curriculum this term, on Wednesday 14th November, Year 5 are going to visit Hall Green Baptist Chapel in Haworth, and partake in a workshop learning about the Christian faith. We are due to leave school shortly after 10am and will return during lunchtime.

Therefore your child will need to bring a packed lunch that day. If your child requires a school packed lunch, please let us know no later than Wednesday 7th November so we can organise this with the school kitchen.

We are going to walk to the chapel so please ensure your child is dressed suitably for the weather that day, wearing appropriate footwear and a warm weather-proof coat. School uniform must be still worn.

If you have any questions regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Kind Regards,

Miss Kenney and Mrs Million-Hicks

mee Hermey and me million mone		
Year 5 R.E trip to Hall Green Baptist Chapel		
I would like my child to have a school packed lunch and they would prefer (please circle)	in	class
Cheese		
Ham		
I will provide a pack up from home		



To avoid waste, please do not select both lunch options. Thank you.